
 

 

30 October 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Christmas wreath making workshop 

The Friends of Soham Village College (the school PTA) are really excited to be hosting their annual wreath 

making workshops in Lodeside Hall on Friday 24th and Saturday 25th November with professional florist 

Wayne Bailey.  

• Friday’s session is 7.00pm - 10.00pm 

• Saturday’s session is 10.30am -1.30pm  

 

This is a very popular event and  places are limited and going fast! The event offers great value at only £35 

a person. If you would like more information, please see the flier attached. Responses to fsvc@soham-

college.org.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Edward Slingsby 

Deputy Headteacher 

Soham Village College 
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